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Mindy Landau .,

Barry Mendelsohn; Charles Hendren; David Matthews; Patricia Rathbun; Stephen
Susan Frant

Tue, Sep 25, 2001 11:45 AM
Review of NRC's Website

The ET has been informed of the initial review performed by NRR and NMSS staff regarding web
information that could be considered sensitive in the wake of the September 11 events. They would like
those staff to continue their review and identification of specific documents that could reveal potentially
vulnerable information. NRR reviewers (Steve Alexander and Charles Hendren) should send their
recommendations to David Matthews for senior level review. The NMSS reviewer (Barry Mendelsohn)
should send his recommendations to Susan Frant and Pat Rathbun for their review. Once those senior
level managers recommend removal of a document/page, please forward that recommendation to me as
soon as possible. I will then pass the info to the ET who will make the final decision on which information
should be removed from the site. Thanks for all of your cooperation and hard work.

CC: Martin Virgilio; Patricia Norry; Samuel Collins
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